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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 
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Well done 

Palm  

99.2%  

this week! 

 

 

 

 
 

+ 1 point 

if no 

lates. 
 

CHESTNUT 96.7% 3 7 37 

HAWTHORN 97.8% 3 10 36 

SYCAMORE 97.5% 0 9 + 1 34 

PALM 99.2% 0 11 + 1 33 

ELM 96.7% 0 7 + 1 31 

OAK 95.4% 4 3 27 

NURSERY P.M. 96.7% 0 7 + 1 23 

WILLOW 94.6% 0 2 + 1 22 

ASH 96.2% 4 4 20 

HAZEL 97.4% 2 8 18 

NURSERY A.M. 92.6% 0 1 + 1 13 

Texting Number: 07860030576 
@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

   Friday  6th May to Thursday 12th May 2016 

             Rhys in Little Acorns will be 4 Lola in Little Acorns will be 4 Arush in Ash will be 5 

   Malachi in Hazel will be 6   Ethan in Palm will be 6 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 9th May—Photographer in school for Year 2 memory book 

Monday 9th May—Reception eye test examinations  

Tuesday 10th May—Year 2 SATs test parents meeting 2.30pm 

Wednesday 11th May—Class group photos  

Tuesday 17th May—Year 1 Phonics check meeting—2.30pm 

Friday 27th May —Break up half term  

Monday 6th June—Teacher Training day 

Tuesday 7th June—Children back to school  

 

E-Safety  

thinkuknow.co.uk is a brilliant 

website for children aged 5-14+  
It introduces how to keep your 

child safe whilst using the 

internet in a fun and engaging way.  

The website includes games and information, 

useful links along with latest news and 

events.  
You can follow the link from the school’s 

website.  

NAG ON THE RAG 
Please do not park across driveways at the  
beginning and end of the school day.  

MILK 

The cost for next half term for milk is £4.08 

Please return the reply slip to the milk letter  

by Friday 20th May to let us know if your child 

will have water or milk and whether they are  

entitled to free milk or if you will be paying.   

RECEPTION EYE TESTS 

Reception children are having 

their eye test examinations in 

school on Monday 9th May. If 

your child wears glasses please 

ensure they bring their glasses 

into school on Monday.  

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

All children will be having a class  

photograph taken on  Wednesday 11th 

May. You will have the opportunity to  

purchase the photograph.  

All children to come to school in school uniform.  

 

WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET—96% 

This week’s attendance  — 96.8% 

Well done! 

YEAR 2 BOOK 

On Monday 9th May a photographer will be in school 

to  photograph Year 2 children for a commemorative 

book which they will be given at the end of the school 

year.  PLEASE make sure your child is in school on 

that day, as they will not feature in the book if they 

are not in school that day.  

PARENT MEETINGS 

Year 2 SATs information for parents — Tuesday 10th May 

2.30pm  

Year 1 Phonics information for parents —Tuesday 17th May 

2.30pm 
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